

July 13, 2017

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of Paul R. Pacheco, 4 Meriam Street, New Bedford, MA to the Conservation Commission. This term will expire June of 2020.

Attached is Mr. Pacheco's attendance at board meetings from 2013 to present.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F/Mitable

Mayor

JFM/dl/

attachment

cc: Mr. Pacheco

Conservation Commission

Paul R. Pacheco 4 Meriam Street New Bedford, MA 02740

JUN 20 2017 (8 9:50

June 15, 2017

Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

My first term as Conservation Commissioner will expire on June 30^{th} , 2017. Please accept this letter as my official request to be re-appointed to the Conservation Commission for another full term. My meeting attendance since 3/27/13 is as follows:

In 2013 I attended 12 of the 18 meetings

In 2014 I attended 19 of the 24 meetings

In 2015 | attended 19 of the 24 meetings

In 2016 I attended 22 of the 26 meetings

In 2017 to date, I have attended 7 of the 10 meetings

Sincerely,

Paul R. Pacheco

Conservation Commissioner

Cc: Sarah Porter